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Pucklechurch Parish and Emersons Green Town  
Amendments to the parish boundary consultation  
12 December 2022 to 3 January 2023 

We are reviewing the way decisions are made on local issues in your area and we want to 
hear your views. We have sought the views of both Pucklechurch Parish Council and 
Emerson’s Green Town Council and propose to amend the current boundary for Pucklechurch 
parish so that the properties at Lyde Green are moved from being in Pucklechurch parish to 
form part of Emerson’s Green Town Council. We consider that this change would make the 
parish arrangements more efficient. 

The proposed changes to the boundary are shown on the map below: 
 

 
 



The consultation options  
 
There are two possible options, these are:  
 
Option 1: the parish boundary is amended to move the properties in the area marked red on 
the attached plan change from being in Pucklechurch Parish to being part of Emersons Green 
Town Council. 
 
The change in the parish boundary would mean that the properties at Lyde Green would 
cease to be represented by parish councillors from Pucklechurch and would instead be 
represented by town councillors from Emersons Green. 
 
Option 2: there is no change to the boundary and no change in representation for the Lyde 
Green properties. 
 

Why are we carrying out the review?  
As part of the planning for this review we wrote to all parish and town councils asking if they 
would like to make any changes to their arrangements. Pucklechurch Parish Council has 
asked if we could make changes to the current parish boundary. 

What happens next?  
All the responses to the consultation will be reviewed and used in a report to go to our 
Regulatory Committee on 12 January 2023.  

If a decision is made to change the parish area, the change would take effect from the local 
elections in May 2023.  

Have your say  
You can share your views via the consultation either online or by a paper copy. 

The consultation closes on 3 January 2022. 

If you have any further questions or require any additional information, including translations or 
accessible versions of this document please email: simon.banks@southglos.gov.uk or phone: 
01454 863039 

  

mailto:simon.banks@southglos.gov.uk

	Pucklechurch Parish and Emersons Green Town
	Amendments to the parish boundary consultation
	The consultation options
	Why are we carrying out the review?
	What happens next?
	Have your say


